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From: Brodie Stubbs
Sent: Friday, 7 June 2019 4:32 PM
To: Pippa Coom (Waitemata Local Board)
Subject: meeting with Bernadette Cavbanagh

Hi Pippa 
 
Just following up on our phone call the other day.  Bernadette is not free at the times you are on 11 June so we will 
try again next time she is in Auckland. 
 
Sarah Ingram and I are planning a trip in the next week or two to meet with various stakeholders and will be in touch 
about a chance to meet up for an update on progress. 
 
Cheers 
 
Brodie 
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